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Overview 
 

 The $39 million Calgary Centre for Child and 
Adolescent Mental Health (CCAMH) project is 
being built in partnership between Alberta 
Health Services (AHS) and the Alberta 
Children’s Hospital Foundation (ACHF).  
 

 The ACHF has raised more than $50 million to 
fund construction of the centre, along with 
program and research enhancements. 
 

 Once built, the new facility will provide 
community-based mental health services to 
help ensure mentally healthy futures for 
children and adolescents in our community. 
 

 

 The centre will provide young people with 
new and enhanced services, including a walk-
in clinic with specialized triage and the 
opportunity for immediate referrals to onsite 
programs. These community-based services 
will provide youth and their families with care 
designed to stabilize and manage escalating 
illness and, ideally, prevent hospitalization. 

 

 In addition to the walk-in clinic, the three-storey, 
3300sq.-m facility will also offer an intensive 
treatment program and a day hospital. The 
facility’s services will augment and integrate 
with existing services provided by AHS and 
community-based agencies. 
 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Community Update: 
Calgary Centre for Child and Adolescent  
Mental Health 

Main Floor slab rebar install  Main Floor slab – first pour 
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Construction update 
 

 Foundation and slab on grade pours are 
complete. 

 

 Weeping tile, radon membrane and 
underground plumbing completed. 
 

 Waterproofing is ongoing. 
 

 Bulk excavation, removal of soil, for the 
building interior is now complete.  

 

 Sump pit installation complete. 
 

 

What’s to come 
 

 Main floor slab formwork is ongoing, 
followed by rebar and mechanical and 
electrical systems. 
 

 Graphic Design stakeholder engagement 
has started. 

 

 Furniture planning and design work and 
equipment planning coordination 
underway. 
 

 Construction is expected to be complete in 
late summer 2022, with doors opening 
several months later 

 
 
 

  

https://www.ahs.ca/about/capitalprojects.aspx 
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